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www.specialtyproducttechnologies.com 

May 1, 2017 
 
RE: Joslyn Clark Fire Pump Controllers 
 

Dear Valued Fire Pump Customer, 

 

This letter is to formally inform you that, effective May 30th 2017, Specialty Product Technologies will no 
longer offer Joslyn Clark Fire Pump Controllers. The primary reason for our decision is driven by the latest 
NFPA 20 requirements (UL listing in accordance with UL218 Edition 3 and the harmonized versions of CSA and 
FM) that take effect in June 2017. 

 

We recognize the impact that an obsolescence notification has on your operation. We will continue to honor 
our standard warranty terms and conditions. Fire Pump Controller after sales support, which includes 
replacement parts, technical support and repair services, will be handled by GDS Controls. More information 
about GDS Controls can be found on their website at http://www.gdscontrolsinc.com/. 

 

Joslyn Clark will continue offering our standard Heaters, Relays, TM/HP Mod Kits, Push Buttons, Pilot Devices, 
and Contactors. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service team at customer.service@sptech.com or call 
800.390.6405 with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cathy Clausen 
VP, Marketing 
Specialty Product Technologies 
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